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Hi

I object to this development. I wrote years earlier and my objection should be included.
However the delays to this may mean it’s not so I’m writing now.

This is the beach at the end of my road. It’s where you want to land your interconnector.

It’s a ridiculous proposal for this area.

Please find a suitable place which isn’t a beach resort for families. There are many more
industrial landing sites to chose from.

The route also runs through homes and green land which is in short supply here. Go and
visit the spinnaker tower and see from the distance there is not enough trees here.

One main road to the beach which is busy due to holiday makers will not support a works
route!

Also the issue to wildlife it is not sustainable. Someone drew a line on a map to the
shortest route and it is simply an absurd choice. But you need to visit the coast during the
summer season to see what you are actually planning!

Many thanks
Claire 

Sent from my iPhone










